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Site Report – School Site – December 2017 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Chignik Lagoon Students received 100% attendance last month!  Yeah! 

Personnel  
Staff are doing well. 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
My level 6 social studies group have already completed their curriculum for this year and are moving into 
level 7 after the winter break.  Both received advanced.  Go Tat and Etelani!  

Technology Progress 
Loving PowerSchool!  Ivisions is still challenging. 

Facility Update 
So far no leaks! 

LSAC Activity 
See attached minutes. 

Volunteer Report 
Samantha Jones has assisting with student government fundraisers. 

Professional Development 
Professional Development has been interesting and helpful in learning new programs thus far. 

Pupil Attendance 
Pupil Attendance is strong. 

Student and Staff Safety 
We held our monthly fire drill with Tim McDermott present.  Our boardwalk can get pretty treacherous, but 
we are diligent with the rock salt.  We might consider painting it with a sand mixture during warmer 
months. 

Subsistence Calendar 
Loving it!  The kids are very busy and happy! 
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